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-----Original Message-----
From: VictorCall'illo �> 
Sent: Saturday, August 17, 2024 3:37 PM 
To: Planning <planning@prcity.com> 
Subject: Prohibited Businesses issue 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 

To whom it may concem: 

As a San Luis Obispo County Firefighter, law abiding citizen, tax payer, dog owner, and local resident to the city 
of Paso Robles. I would like to write to inf01m you I have full suppo1t of allowing small business owners that have 
a pet service for dog walking, boarding, dog nannying to be allowed to continue their business and continue being 
able to board pets in their home. Not only is this their full time business and their steady income, it's a help to the 
community. I moved to the city of Paso Robles in 2014 and lived here ever since. My wife and I have lived on the 
east side of Paso since 2019. We have utilized the pet sitting businesses to watch ow· pets who we love so much 
when we leave town. We ttust these businesses and rely on the owner and continue that ttust for ovemight 
boarding. This option gives us a great piece of mind and safety of our pets. Our pets feel comfortable and build 
bonds with these pet sitters. This cannot be a prohibited code. Please do not allow this to pass. These business 
ovmers rely on you as the city of Paso to continue to provide and allow their license to be utilized. This change 
cannot happen, I can guarantee there are many other citizens of Paso Robles that feel the same way. And I also 
know out of town folks passing through for vacation utilize these same businesses to help when they have their pets 
with them. Please reconsider. I appreciate your time. 

Best Regards, 

Victor Catrillo 
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